CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 96-71

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: July 16, 1996
Subject: Request for the formation of a L.1.D. for East West Point Avenue

The City has received a petition from a majority of the property owners on East Westpoint
Drive from Westcove Drive to the eastern terminus of the right-of-way. The property
owners are requesting the formation of a L.1.D. to extend water and sewer service and to
pave the road.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Public Works Department recommends that the Council authorize the preliminary
engineering for this project so that costs may be established for the Council’s review.

John T. Felton h
Public Works Director/City Engineer

APPROVED
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